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28 July 2017 

Ben 

By email: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx  

Dear Ben 

Demographics of recent Queen's Counsel applications 
Our Ref: OIA353/1 

1. I refer to your request for information under the Official Infolination Act 1982 
(OIA) dated 3 July 2017. 

2. The request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information and 
meeting the original time limit would unreasonably interfere with the operations of 
Crown Law. 

3. I am therefore extending the time to reply by a further 10 working days. 
Accordingly you may expect a reply to your request no later than 14 August 2017. 

4. You have the right, under section 28(3) of this Act, to make a complaint to an 
Ombudsman about the extension. 

Yours sincerely 
Cro 	aw 

C 

Pe r unn 
Crown Counsel 
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